President's Message

John Schnittgrund

Another month of partial lockdown. I hope you all are well and healthy.

I just completed the questionnaire the Denver City Council provided for "Reimagining Policing" in Denver. I am still having trouble defining just what that means. It's clear that these political types have lost their minds, and it is clearly the politically correct way to give in to the mob mentality that has come with this new generation of activists.

I think that showing our support for the officers in the Department we served for so long is more important now than it ever has been. Letting the City council know what we think, shows that we do care. We can't let the negativity of the moment seize the day. Filling out the questionnaire is easier than going to meetings and being shouted down by a bunch of orchestrated demonstrators. These are different times and we must try to change some minds, with logical thinking and common-sense approaches.

We continue to wait for things to get better so we can get back to having some social events. As always, the Board monitors anything that affects retirees and their benefits. It's encouraging to receive your comments and to know you are also interested.

We are looking forward to getting together when conditions allow, until then stay safe and healthy.